
November 27, 1991 

Docket Nos. 50-269, 50-270 
and 50-287 

Mr. J. W. Hampton 
Vice President, Oconee Site 
Duke Power Company 
P. 0. Box 1439 
Seneca, South Carolina 29679 

Dear Mr. Hampton: 

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY FEEDWATER - PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AMENDMENT 
(TACS M80896/M80897/M80898) 

By letter dated November 1, 1991, you withdrew a Technical Specification 

amendment request dated June 11, 1991. This amendment was intended to revise 

the setpoint at which the automatic initiation circuitry would be bypassed 

during shutdown. The need for revisions to the proposed amendment have been 

identified from your review of a plant event. Therefore, this completes all 

NRC action on the TAC items.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Leonard A. Wiens, Project Manager 
1 - Project Directorate 11-3 

P212ADO 9015000269 Division of Reactor Projects - I/II 
P PDR Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

cc: See next page 
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1 >oV tUNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

November 27, 1991 

Docket Nos. 50-269, 50-270 
and 50-287 

Mr. J. W. Hampton 
Vice President, Oconee Site 
Duke Power Company 
P. 0. Box 1439 
Seneca, South Carolina 29679 

Dear Mr. Hampton: 

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY FEEDWATER - PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AMENDMENT 
(TACS M80896/M80897/M80898) 

By letter dated November 1, 1991, you withdrew a Technical Specification 

amendment request dated June 11, 1991. This amendment was intended to revise 

the setpoint at which the automatic initiation circuitry would be bypassed 

during shutdown. The need for revisions to the proposed amendment have been 

identified from your review of a plant event. Therefore, this completes all 

NRC action on the TAC items.  

Sincerely, 

Leonard A. Wiens, Project Manager 
Project Directorate 11-3 
Division of Reactor Projects - I/TI 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

cc: See next page



Mr. J. W. Hampton 
Duke Power Company Oconee Nuclear Station 

cc: 
Mr. A. V. Carr, Esq. Mr. M. E. Patrick 
Duke Power Company Compliance 
422 South Church Street Duke Power Company 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242-0001 Oconee Nuclear Site 

P.O. Box 1439 
Seneca, South Carolina 29679 

J. Michael McGarry, III, Esq.  
Winston and Strawn Mr. Alan R. Herdt, Chief 
1400 L Street, NW. Project Branch #3 
Washington, DC 20005 U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

101 Marietta Street, NW., Suite 2900 
Mr. Robert B. Borsum Atlanta, Georgia 30323 
Babcock & Wilcox 
Nuclear Power Division Vs. Karen E. Long 
Suite 525 Assistant Attorney General 
1700 Rockville Pike N. C. Department of Justice 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 P.O. Box 629 

Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 
Manager, LIS 
NUS Corporation Mr. R. L. Gill, Jr.  
2650 McCormick Drive, 3 Floor Licensing 
Clearwater, Florida 34619-1035 Duke Power Company 

P. 0. Box 1007 
Senior Resident Inspector Charlotte, North Carolina 28201-1007 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Route 2, Box 610 
Seneca, South Carolina 29678 

Regional Administrator, Region II 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
101 Marietta Street, NW., Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Mr. Heyward G. Shealy, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
South Carolina Department of Health 

and Environmental Control 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

Office of Intergovernmental Relations 
116 West Jones Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 

County Supervisor of Oconee County 
Walhalla, South Carolina 29621


